
  
 

  

Qualify for a Federal Contract with a 
Certificate of Competency  
 

The Certificate of Competency (COC) Program is designed to help 
small firms qualify for specific contracts.  The program allows a 
small business to appeal a contracting officer’s determination that 
it is unable to fulfill the requirements of a government 
procurement on which it is otherwise in line to receive.  Randy 
Miller, SBA Procurement Center Representative (PCR), will discuss 
the following during this workshop: 
 

• Program Summary and Governance 
• Eligibility Requirements for COC Consideration 
• COC Application Process 

 
 
Webinar access information will be emailed to registrants the 
day before the event. 
 
 
This workshop is offered in conjunction with the Alaska Procurement 
Technical Assistance Center (PTAC).  All SBA and PTAC programs are 
extended to the public on a nondiscriminatory basis. 
 

 

Who should attend: 
Businesses interested in 
government contracts 
 
Date and time: 
Tuesday, Oct. 19, 2021 
12:30 to 1:30 p.m. 
 

Place: 
Webinar only 
 

Register now: 
https://sba-ak-ptac-certificate-
of-competency.eventbrite.com  
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